
 

 

 

 

         13 September 2021 

 

Request 

Andium Housing has apparently secretly renamed the Le Marais social housing estate 'Clos de Samares', 
although only residents moving into the newly-refurbished high-rise block F have so far been officially 
informed of this decision. Residents in the remaining un-refurbished blocks will presumably only be informed 
of the estate name change when they are forced to move out of their homes in 2022.  

With reference to the abovementioned, please supply the following by e-mail:  

1) Copies of any correspondence, whether in writing or by e-mail, that have taken place in the past 2 years 

(i.e. since August 2019) between any representative of Andium Housing on the one hand and any 

representative of the Parish St Clement on the other, where the subject of the correspondence was the 

proposed refurbishment of Le Marais estate in general, or more specifically, the intention of Andium Housing 

to rename the estate; 

2) Copies of the minutes of any internal St Clement Parish Committee meetings held during the past 2 years 

where matters relating to the proposed refurbishment of Le Marais estate in general, or more specifically, the 

intention by Andium Housing to rename the estate, were an item of discussion on the agenda. 

 

Response 

The Parish does not hold any information relating to the renaming by Andium Homes of the newly 
refurbished high rise block F at Le Marais.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


